
 

 

ANTICIPATED CONSTRUCTION FOR THE WEEKS OF NOVEMBER 30 & DECEMBER 7, 2015 

 
5TH STREET: 

During the week of November 30, the contractor will remove and replace the pedestrian ramps on the 
northeast  and northwest corners of 5th and Roosevelt Streets.  This work is anticipated to be completed 
by December 3. 
 

4TH STREET: 

Beginning the week of December 7, the contractor will be removing and replacing the pedestrian ramps 
on the northeast corner of 4th and Roosevelt Streets. The contractor will also be installing irrigation and 
electrical conduit sleeves. 
 

5TH STREET TO 7TH STREET: 

During the week of December 7, the contractor will install electrical laterals on the north side of 
Roosevelt Street between 5th and 7th Streets.  

 
TRAFFIC RESTRICTIONS 
Traffic continues to be restricted adjacent to the contractors work area. Additional traffic restrictions will 
be necessary for the concrete pedestrian ramp construction at 4th Street including closure of the 
northbound curb lane from McKinley Street to Portland Street. The right turn onto Roosevelt Street will 
be maintained. And, one lane of traffic in each direction will be maintained at all times in Roosevelt 
Street.   

 
PEDESTRIAN ACCESS 
Pedestrian access on the north side of Roosevelt Street will be maintained between 4th  
and 7th Streets, and construction activities will be buttoned up prior to the First Friday 
Festivities.  
 

For your safety, please observe construction barricades  
and signage at all times!   

 
 

QUESTIONS ? 
 

 

Contact us on the  
project hotline at:  
480-281-1506 

 

 

  

 

Construction is Beginning !!!! 

 

 

ROOSEVELT STREET IMPROVEMENT PROJECT: 
4TH STREET TO 7TH STREET 

 

 

BUSINESSES  

OPEN  

DURING 

CONSTRUCTION! 

 
 


